
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

PRESCHOOL PHOTO RELEASE FORM 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you know, when your children work on lessons or participate in special events, we often have many 
great photo opportunities. We would like your permission to use photographs taken during class time, 
field trips, special events or celebrations. These photographs will be used internally in classrooms, 
hallways, for teacher apps, yearbooks and as a historical record.  
 
Please sign the permission slip below to give us permission to use your child's photo. 

 

I DO: 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature __________________________________________________ 
 

I DON’T: 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature __________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

ROUTINE FIELD TRIP PERMISSION SLIP 
 
We have several areas in the building that are not inspected by ODJFS, the Gym (formerly the 
WAC) for recess and chapel, the library, the Children's wing and the indoor playground. The 
state requires permission to walk our students to this area. Please complete the following 
section to give us permission.  
 

 

Child’s Name______________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature___________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 

 


